
Wednesday, December 4, 2024
4:00- 7:00 p.m.
Carroll County Public Library – Finksburg Branch
Large Conference Room
2265 Old Westminster Pike, Finksburg, MD 21048

On December 4, 2024, Carroll County will 
host a public Open House for the Finksburg 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Planning and 
Feasibility Study. 

Join us at the Open House to: 
 Learn more about this study,
 Ask questions,
 Provide input on what walking and biking 

enhancements you think are needed to improve 
connections and accessibility in the study area. 

Join Us!
Finksburg Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Planning and 
Feasibility Study

Study Area (Finksburg Sustainable Community)

Please note the open house is accessible for 
people with disabilities. Please contact the 

County at 410-386-5145 for special  
accommodations. All requests must be 

received 72 hours in advance.

OPEN 
HOUSE!

Call 410-386-5145, visit www.carrollcountymd.gov, or 
scan the QR code for more information.

http://www.carrollcountymd.gov/


Planning Better Paths to 
Carroll’s Future 

Carroll County Government
Bureau of Comprehensive Planning
225 N. Center Street
Westminster, MD 21157
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